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Senator LaValle was pleased to join the Village of Greenport in announcing stimulus funding to move

forward with the rebuilding of its water treatment facility.  The funding will help the Village with its

efforts to protect our valuable waterways and ensure that the facility complies with EPA requirements.  In

addition, this project will create jobs for our region and have a positive impact on our local economy.


